
Reproduced from the Unclassified / Declassified Holdings of the National Archives

UNITED STATES
DEPARTMENT OF THE INTERIOR

OFFICE OF TERRITORIES
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Rear Admiral G. R. Donatro, USN
Asslstant Vlce Chief of Nava1

O5reratlons/Otrector Nava1 Adulnistration
Departuent of the Nar4p
Haehlngton 25r D. C.

Dear Admlral Donaho:

In hls letter of JuIy 12 to Secretary Connally rith regard. to
the proposed transfer to the Interlor Departnent of adnlntstra-
tlve resportsiblllty for the Saipan District of the Trust
Terrltory of the Paciftc IsJ-a,nd,s, A.ssistant Secretary Carver
deslgnated. me to represent thls Deparhent in arranglng the
eletall-s of the transfer.

I vould. appreeiate the opportunity of meettng with you for
a prelimlnary cliscusslon of the transfer. P1ease let me knornr
uhen guch a meetS.ng woulcl be conveni.ent vith you.

Slncere\r yours,


